Agenda Item Number15	
----------------------	--

Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: APPROVAL OF RECOMMENDATION LETTER TO THE WISCONSIN HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Date: July 30, 2015

The attached letter from the Wisconsin Historical Society is acknowledging the receipt of documentation nominating the Allouez Pump House and the Allouez Water Department Building to the National Register of Historic Places. The letter requested that the historic preservation committee and the village administrator make a recommendation regarding the nomination. The attached letter from the village, if recommended by the committee and approved by the Village Board, will satisfy this request.

The committee recommended approval of the letter to the Wisconsin Historical Society at their July meeting, supporting the nomination of the Allouez Pump House and the Allouez Water Department Building to the National Register of Historic Places.

The Village Board is asked to approve the attached letter, supporting the nomination.



Allouez Village Hall ● 1900 Libal Street ● Green Bay, WI 54301-2453 ● (920) 448-2800 ● Fax (920) 448-2850 www.villageofallouez.com

July 22, 2015

Ms. Peggy Veregin National Register Coordinator Wisconsin Historical Society 816 State Street Madison, WI 53706

Dear Ms. Veregin,

This letter is to acknowledge the received documentation by the Wisconsin Historical Society nominating the following properties located in the Village of Allouez to the National Register of Historic Places:

Allouez Pump House (535 Greene Avenue)
Allouez Water Department Building (2143 S. Webster Avenue)

It is also the intent of this letter, on behalf of the Allouez Historic Preservation Committee and the Village Board, to recommend the nomination of the properties referenced above to the National Register of Historic Places. It is the pleasure of the committee, the Village Board, and the rest of the community to have two buildings located in the village that represent and preserve both state and National heritage and history.

Thank you for your time and consideration in reviewing these properties.

Sincerely,

Brad Lange Village Administrator